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UNITED STATES 
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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

February 11, 2019 

Margaret M. Doane 
Executive Director for Operations 

Annette Vietti-Cook, SecretarY, 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
REFER TO: M190124B 

STAFF REQUIREMENTS M ORANDUM - STRATEGIC 
PROGRAMMATIC OVERVIEW OF THE NEW REACTORS 
BUSINESS LINE, 10:00 A.M., THURSDAY, JANUARY 24, 2019, 
COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
AITENDANCE) 

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on topics associated with the New Reactor 
Business Line including the strategic direction for the business line, key focus areas and 
challenges, light-water reactor (LWR) licensing activities, initiatives to modernize LWR reviews, 
Vogtle construction oversight, and advanced reactor preparations. 

The staff should continue discussions with the Department of Energy on Price Anderson 
renewal. 
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